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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 10 November 2015 

 
 

QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR ENVIRONMENT & 

COMMUNITY SAFETY 
COUNCILLOR ROB NEW 

 
Why was a decision to sack nine Community Wardens taken in 
secret and not open to scrutiny by the public or councillors? 
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR MATTHEW WINNINGTON 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR PLANNING, 

REGENERATION AND ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT 
COUNCILLOR LUKE STUBBS 

 
Can the cabinet member please update Full Council on the progress 
of the work going on at South Parade Pier and of the bid to the 
coastal revival fund that the council has made with the pier owners? 
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QUESTION NO 3 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR COLIN GALLOWAY 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 
 
Will the Leader please give us an update on the survey that was 
conducted to consider local elections to be held every four years 
instead of the expensive present system? 

 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR MATTHEW WINNINGTON 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL  

COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 
 

Will the Council Leader please give us a progress report on the joint 
bid with Caen to host the Tour de France by the end of this decade? 
 
 
 
 
 
 


